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All the meetings are held in the Greece Town Hall, usually the second Wednesday of the month 
unless specifically stated, starting at 6:00 for a social get together, followed by a general 
meeting at 6:30. And the scheduled program at 7:00 until 9:00 

 

Meeting Notice, February 13 2013. 
Pastel demonstration by Colette Savage. 

 
 
Colette will be doing a pastel demonstration, using a value scale to work out the 
dark and light areas in a painting. 
About the Artist: 

Colette Savage is well known to most of us in SRAG and is a member of the 
Genesee Valley Plein Air Painters. Her pastel landscapes are very special and have 
won several awards at local shows, a few of which are mentioned here 

Nov. 2008 - Rochester Art Club - Merit Award "Waiting for Spring"                             
Nov. 2008 - Suburban Rochester Art Group - Best of Show " Spring Green", First Place 
Pastels "Tall and Proud", Honorable Mention "Ice Fishing"                                      
August 2008 - Creekside Art Show - First Place "Sunflowers and Zinnias"                  
July 2008 - Suburban Rochester Art Group - First Place in Pastels "Sunflowers and 
Zinnias"                                                                                                                         
Nov. 2007 - Rochester Art Club - Merit Award "Lake Ontario Sunset"                         
Oct. 2007 - Suburban Rochester Art Group - First Place in Pastels "Brockport Yacht 
Club" 

See examples of her work on her blog at colettesavage.blogspot.com 
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 Calender: 

February  13  Colette Savage.  Pastel demonstration 

March 13  Chip Stevens.  Watercolor demonstration 

April  10  Judy Soprano.  Still life in oil demonstration 

May  8  Terry Brooks. Life drawing, model  Lisa LaDelfa    

June   Annual picnic, Terry Brooks’ house  

 

 

Member News 
 
Karlene VanDeusen illustrated the cover of a newly-released fiction novel: THE 
QAAKIL. Karlene will join the author of the QAAKIL at a book signing event. Saturday, 
February 16, from 2 - 5:30 pm at Lift Bridge Book Shop, 45 Main St., in Brockport. Go 
get your autographed copy! 

 

 

Spring Show at the Legacy 

 Diane Bellinger and Karen Ariano met with the new Activities Director at the Legacy 
this week to discuss the show this year. She was unfamiliar with the event and a few 
things have changed... So far as we  have  planned , the drop off will be  Saturday April 
27th  from 9am till 10:30 as usual... but WE will need to hang the show  ...Also  because 
they have remodeled and painted  there will be no holes in the walls!   They have a 
hanging system where rods hang from a molding. There are clips attached to the rods 
that will hold about two paintings each... We do not yet know how many rods there are 
and how many paintings each artist will be able to show this year as the rods have not 
been located and may be at another Legacy. We will try to have more information by the 
meeting on Wed.    Because of the new hanging system all paintings will need to be 
wired...NO SAWTOOTH or hooks they simply won’t work... The show will open May1st, 
with the reception on Saturday May 4th from 2:00 to 3:30. The Legacy will provide 
refreshments and possibly provide invitations as well. It is also possible that the Legacy 
may plan to have an open house to coinciding with our show which would be beneficial 
to both of us, as it will bring more people for sales and the Legacy would look its best. 
Any questions please call Karen 944-4044 

 


